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April 23, 2024 
 
Robert Woodcock 
Dirtlawyer48@gmail.com 
 
Re: Highlands Water Company, Inc.’s Notice of Intent to Request a Rate Review; 

Docket No. 24-010-01 
 
Dear Mr. Woodcock, 
 
 Thank you for your correspondence dated April 10, 2024. Highlands Water Company 
(“Highlands”) has only filed a notice of its intent to file for a rate increase, and has not yet filed 
an application for a rate increase. If Highlands files such an application, the following provides 
a general overview of how the docket will proceed. 
 
 The Public Service Commission (PSC) will preside over adjudication of the docket. 
Highlands’ formal application will be published on the PSC website and available for review. A 
link to this docket is: (https://psc.utah.gov/2024/02/23/docket-no-24-010-01/). The PSC will 
then issue a notice for a scheduling conference and then issue a scheduling order, which will 
govern the timing of adjudication of Highlands’ application. The notice and the scheduling 
order will also be available on the PSC website. The scheduling order will provide, among 
other things, that non-parties will have an opportunity to seek to intervene in the docket (i.e., 
seek to become a party to the docket), subject to meeting the deadlines in the scheduling 
order and the statutory requirements for intervention. The scheduling order will also identify 
a date and time for members of the public (non-parties to the docket) to provide comments 
on the docket. 
 
 The Utah Division of Public Utilities (DPU) will be involved as a party in this docket, 
fulfilling its statutory duties in the adjudication of this docket. You may contact the DPU with 
any questions you may have concerning this docket, including regarding the information you 
have outlined in your April 10, 2024, correspondence. 
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Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
PSC Secretary 
DW#333512 

 


